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POINTS

“A cabernet that flits between 
black peppers, beautifully 
fresh elderberries, lavender 
and violets. Medium to full 
body, lots of spicy under-
growth flavors and a long, 
chewy finish.” 

POGGIO AL TUFO
CABERNET SAUVIGNON 2016

94
POINTS

“A cabernet that flits between 
black peppers, beautifully 
fresh elderberries, lavender 
and violets. Medium to full 
body, lots of spicy under-
growth flavors and a long, 
chewy finish.” 

POGGIO AL TUFO
CABERNET SAUVIGNON 2016

94

POINTS

“A cabernet that flits between 
black peppers, beautifully 
fresh elderberries, lavender 
and violets. Medium to full 
body, lots of spicy under-
growth flavors and a long, 
chewy finish.” 

POGGIO AL TUFO
CABERNET SAUVIGNON 2016

94
POINTS

“A cabernet that flits between 
black peppers, beautifully 
fresh elderberries, lavender 
and violets. Medium to full 
body, lots of spicy under-
growth flavors and a long, 
chewy finish.” 

POGGIO AL TUFO
CABERNET SAUVIGNON 2016

94


